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Stars of the Week!
Muhammad Ismaeel 

Kaiya 
Aleeza 

Ida

Elmer
This week we have continued to read the Elmer stories. Alongside the stories, 
the children have been learning and writing facts about jungle animals. They 
have been developing their Oracy skills through a range of different activities.  

In RE we have continued to explore the theme of ‘special places’. The children 
have really enjoyed spending time in our mosque role play area. It has been 
wonderful to see the children asking questions and learning from each other.  
Next week we will begin to learn about the Hindu faith and our role play area 
will become a Mandir. 

Home Learning Next week

Multiskills
On Tuesday this week, a 
team of children went to 
Westview Leisure Centre to 
compete in the Under 5s 
Multiskills competition. We 
were up against teams from 
many other schools across 
Preston and are so proud to 
share that they came 3rd!   

Well done to all the children 
who represented our school 
beautifully and showed 
amazing teamwork and 
sportsmanship. We are so 
all so proud of you!  

This week we begin our 
theme, ‘Under the Sea’ and 
will be reading the story, 
‘Rainbow Fish’. 

In our maths this week we have been 
learning about repeating patterns. We have 
made repeating patterns using colours, 
shapes and objects. Have a go at using 
some objects at home to create a repeating 
pattern. 


